
 

The online application process will remain open for submission. However, the 

University will conduct interviews for those candidates who have submitted their 

applications on or before 20th January 2025. The shortlisted candidates will receive a 

notification about their interview schedule. We appreciate your interest in Birla Global 

University and your keen interest in joining our academic fraternity. 

 


